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Poster Display Dimensions & Preparation Details 
 
 Posters will be limited to 4 feet high x 3 feet wide (1.22M high x.91M wide).  

 Each poster will be assigned a number. This number will be given to you when you arrive at conference registration. 

 We will place a 4-inch x 4-inch (10.16cm x 10.16cm) number in the upper left-hand corner of your poster board.  

• Poster presenters must use display boards provided by the Conference. Poster boards are freestanding, contiguous, 
and presenters may not use their own self-contained displays. Due to space limitation, tables are not provided. 

• Poster boards are covered with fabric, and posters can be affixed using either Velcro or ¾” long push pins. Tape is not 
permitted. We will give you a supply of Velcro to mount your poster. 

• There is one formal session during the welcome reception when poster presenters will be asked to stand at their 
posters. You will be able to dine for the first hour of the reception, and then be stationed at your poster after that. 
(Please see Poster Itinerary below.) 

 

Poster Display Itinerary 

Poster Set-Up:    Sunday, November 4,  4:00pm – 6:00pm 

Welcome Social & Poster Session:  Sunday, November 4,  6:00pm – 8:00pm* (in poster display area) 
 

*Beginning at 7pm, poster presenters are asked to stand at their posters to 
interact with interested colleagues. 

POSTER REMOVAL:  Monday, November 5,  5:00pm – 6:00pm (Posters must be removed Monday 
evening since you will be leaving for a field trip early Tuesday morning.) 

 

To confirm participation as a Poster Presenter, complete the following THREE steps: 
 

 Step 1: Register online via the conference web site no later than September 10. 
http://conference.ifas.ufl.edu/PEPPER2018/reg_info.html  

 Step 2: Review Poster Presenter Information and Display Specifications listed above. 

 Step 3: Make a hotel reservation as soon as possible at the Sanibel Harbour Marriott Resort & Spa  
no later than Monday, October 8, 2018. http://conference.ifas.ufl.edu/PEPPER2018/site.html 

  
Stay tuned to the web site as updates are posted periodically at:   

 
www.conference.ifas.ufl.edu/pepper2018 
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